
Oquirrh Elementary PTA Meeting November 1, 2023

Welcome -Ashley Heber, President

Attendance: Ashley Heber, Melissa Baker, Connie Day, Ron Kelly, Jen Ludlow, Christina Nowaczewski,
Darlene Russell, Tangela Brown, Susan Ah-Sha

Meeting called to order at 1:05 p.m.

2023-2024 Budget Susan went over Budget. Budget will be posted soon for vote 30 days later.

Battle of the Books.

● Battle of the Books will be optional this year.
● Ms. Ludlow will get a note out to 4th-6th grade families this week.
● Connie Day, Tangela Brown and Julie Humes will be helping.

T-Shirts

● Orders are finished
● Ms. Ludlow is getting orders for new to Oquirrh
● PTA is donating a shirt to each Kindergartner
● Ashley will have order in by Friday, Nov. 10

Reflections

● Award ceremony will be November 30 at 2:30 p.m. for all kids who entered and their families
● Ashley will get invites out to these students
● $200 budget for prizes

Cross walk

● Luis Garcia came in to talk about getting support to get a crosswalk from 3300 W across 7000 S to
Constitution Park.

● Ms. Ludlow informed Luis that he would need to talk to the SCC because they make the safe walking
routes for School

● SCC meeting is January 23, 2024 at 4:30 at the School

Volunteers

● Having difficulty getting volunteers to come help during school hours
● Will try to give at least 1 week notice to see if that helps



Donations

● Would like to start looking into getting donations from large companies (Costco, Sam's Club, etc.) For
Food and other supplies during the school year. Most of these businesses need 3-6 months to
process requests.

● Hoping to get small donations from small businesses next year/end of this year to help supplement
fundraiser

Ms. Ludlow's comments

Ms. Ludlow would like to brainstorm how to make all parents/guardians feel more welcome at the school

Next Meeting: December 6th, at 1 p.m. at the school


